345 Grove Avenue
Terrapin, VA 22222

28 September 2018

Harry Potter
Maintenance Director 
Terrapin City Council 
123 Main Street
Terrapin, VA 22222

Mr. Potter: 

The state of the road on Grove Avenue is a danger to those who use it in Terrapin. Grove Avenue is a major road in our city and the potholes are disrupting the safety of the community. 

As a city councilor, the safety of your constituents should be your priority. On Grove Avenue there are multiple large potholes that are causing problems for those using and living on Grove Avenue. These problems include child injuries, damage to vehicles, and vehicle accidents. Three children have tripped or fallen due to the pot holes causing injuries ranging from mild abrasions to concussions. Tire and frame damages have been caused by the potholes, with repairs totaling around $4000 collectively. In addition, four accidents have been reported, causing multiple injuries, including broken bones and concussions. An accident that could result in much worse is inevitable due to the state of the road. 

The city council should consider the damages and cost the disrepair of Grove Avenue has brought upon those who use and live on the road. It is the duty of the city council maintenance director to repair these problems and create a safe community. The people who end up getting hurt the worst on Grove Avenue may be people closest to you. 

Please mobilize the maintenance efforts to fix the potholes on Grove Avenue within the next two months, to shorten the time a terrible accident could plague this city. Prioritize the safety of your citizens as is your duty as maintenance director. 

Sincerely, 

John Doe

John Doe
Terrapin Resident
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